
  
   

 

 

 

Message from the Chaplain 

 

Our Lent Appeal for Unicef's work in the famine-stricken areas of Yemen and South Sudan was 

a great success: thanks to your generosity we have been able to send £1674.40 raised from the 

non-uniform day, parental donations and other gifts. 

Thank you very much indeed for your support – this amount will make a significant difference 

to the lives of individual children in these countries. 

 

Judith Bersweden  
 


